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February 15, 2022 

 

Dear Parents or Guardians: 

 

I would like to inform you that Ms. McNair will be taking a short Leave of Absence.  Cheyenne Williams will be the 

substitute teacher, as of today, February 15, 2022.  We appreciate Ms. Williams for helping us fulfill the 

educational goals at Hawthorne Park Elementary School. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (609) 835-8960. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Ruhi Ahmed 

Acting Principal 

 

  


